
 

 

 
 

The City of Phoenix Street Transportation Department appreciates the community’s 
participation and thoughtful input while considering proposed changes to the section of 
Roosevelt Street between 15th Avenue and 7th Avenue.   

From mid-2023 through January 2025, the department hosted a public meeting and conducted 
additional outreach on potential options for restriping Roosevelt Street after it is resurfaced. 
The input gathered from that outreach effort and engineering judgment were taken into 
consideration as department staff selected the final design. 

 

 

• There were two options presented for this corridor: 
• Option A – Make no changes and restripe the road as currently configured after 

resurfacing. 
• Option B – Restripe wider bike lanes along Roosevelt Street. This option would 

result in the removal of on-street parking throughout the entire corridor. 
 

 

Option A was selected – Once the street is rehabilitated with a surface treatment, Roosevelt 
Street will be restriped as currently configured. There will not be any changes to the areas in 
which on-street parking is currently allowed. 

 
 

• The 2025 street rehabilitation schedule is not yet final, but this segment of Roosevelt 
Street will receive a resurfacing treatment this year with striping to follow. 

• Email bike@phoenix.gov to submit a question to the project team. 
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https://www.phoenix.gov/streetssite/Documents/UPD%20Roll%20Plot%20Fillmore.pdf
https://www.phoenix.gov/streetssite/Documents/UPD%20Roll%20Plot%20Fillmore.pdf
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